
Bluffview School Board of Directors 
Special Meeting Notice 

2/9/21 
 

There will be a special meeting of the Board at 6:15 on Tuesday, the 9th of February. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to discuss learning mode plans for Bluffview beyond the current 
week. 
 
This will be a virtual meeting, the link for which is on the school homepage calendar. 


